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Troy Atchison Retires after 25 Years!

With heavy hearts, we need to acknowledge and celebrate our brother 
Troy Atchison as he marches off into the sunset and into the next 
phase of life. Troy has been teaching in the alternative department of 
Browning Public Schools for most of his career (19 out of 25 years). It 
would be impossible to overstate the positive impact Troy has had on 
countless students and families over the years with his gentle 
approach in the classroom. 

Without exception, Troy has legitimately improved the lives of every 
student he’s worked with. We can’t tell you how many times our 
students have praised Troy as being the one who single handedly 
gave them the confidence to attempt to learn Math. 



Troy’s compassion, warmth, and approachability have left a lasting 
impression on us all. And he is truly irreplaceable. Congratulations to 
Troy on an incredible career. He’ll always have a seat at the Buffalo 
Hide family table. 

BHA Senior Class - 2025
We also wanted to celebrate our 2025 graduates. Here’s a tiny photo 
(and quote) of all 39 of them. We had an amazing year at BHA and 
wish these grad’s the best!



Looking Ahead to Next Year - BHA/BHS Collaboration

We are excited to collaborate on a deeper level with BHS next year. 
We’ve been working on plans to align more in terms of academic 
course offerings, content certifications, and counselor exchanges. In 
addition to the BHS admin team, Jason Krane and Randall Rivas have 
been instrumental in helping us develop plans to better meet the 
needs of the community at the high school level. We appreciate the 
willingness of Rebecca and Jen to support us in this vision and to trust 
that we will work hard to accomplish our goals moving forward. 


